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Dear Ms Dwyer, 
 
Thank you for submitting the Domestic Homicide Review (DHR) report for Haringey to the 

Home Office Quality Assurance (QA) Panel.  The report was considered at the Quality 

Assurance Panel meeting on 25 October 2016. 

 

The QA Panel would like to thank you for conducting this review and for providing them 

with the final report. The Panel felt this was a good and fearless report with honest findings 

and that the DHR panel had a wide range of experts represented on it. The 

recommendations are clear and well articulated and the Panel was particularly pleased to 

see a range of recommendation for health organisations and practitioners. 

 

There were some aspects of the report which the Panel felt could be revised, which you 

will wish to consider before publication: 

 

 Please check the report for anonymity issues e.g. remove the name and address of 

the practice surgery; 

 The Panel felt summarising and grouping together the lessons identified would 

make the report easier to follow;  
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 The Panel suggested making the executive summary a separate and stand alone 

document; 

 The Panel would like to see a synopsis of the terms of reference in the overview 

report; 

 The Panel felt further clarification on the independence of the panel chair would be 

helpful; 

 Please thoroughly check the report for spelling and grammatical errors; 

 

The Panel does not need to review another version of the report, but I would be grateful if 

you could include our letter as an appendix to the report. 

 

I would be grateful if you could email us at DHREnquiries@homeoffice.gsi.gov.uk and 

provide us with both a copy of the final report and the URL to the report when it is 

published. 

 

The QA Panel felt it would be helpful to routinely sight Police and Crime Commissioners 

on DHRs in their local area. I am, accordingly, copying this letter to Sophie Linden 

London’s Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime for information. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
Christian Papaleontiou 
Chair of the Home Office DHR Quality Assurance Panel 
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